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Step2® 

“X-Rider Car” Riding Toy 
Fall Hazard 

 

 
 

PLEASE IMMEDIATELY STOP USING THE 
RIDING TOY 

 
Contact Step2

®
 toll-free at (866) 860-1887 between 8 a.m. 

and 5 p.m. EST Monday through Friday  
or 

visit the firm’s Web site at www.step2.com 
 

To receive a free replacement toy.  

SAFETY RECALL 


